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April 30, 2019
Hi Koala:

Thanks for writing. I appreciate feedback. It let's me
know my postings are being read. Since I don't have interinet
access I have no idea what the Between the Bars website looks
like or whether it's promoted by other websites.

I like to think my input is making a small difference in
the world - improving it by informing people of things they

wouldn't otherwise hear about.

Bless you,

Harilan



